
SENIOR SPRING NSNTA   

Seniors players wishing to play 

night tennis next season are 

reminded to register before 

24th May, 2009. Demand is 

already high and places will be 

limited. 

ENTRIES CLOSE 24th May, 

2009! 

 Only financial members who 

return their registration form 

with fees will be considered. See 

club noticeboard for details. 

2009 SENIOR & JUNIOR CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS. 

The club will be hosting our 2009 Senior and Junior club championships 

on Saturday 28th March (Seniors) and Sunday 29th March (Juniors). Refer 

to the enclosed application form and return by Thursday 26th March if 

you wish to compete for this year’s title. Only financial members may 

enter. 

NSJTA SEASON 2 2009. ENTRIES CLOSE 24th May, 2009! 

All junior players are reminded that entries for season 2 2009 close on 24th May, 

2009. At this stage competition for places in NSJTA teams for next season will be 

strong, hence the early reminder. Trials will be held for those new players wishing 

to be considered for NSJTA competition tennis. 
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OUR CLUB DONATES $500 - RED CROSS BUSH-

FIRE    APPEAL  

Our club has made a donation of $500 of mem-

ber’s funds to the Australian Red Cross Bushfire 

Appeal Fund to help assist those people affected 

by the terrible bushfires our state experienced 

recently. We encourage all our members to assist 

where possible to help those in need in any way 

you can. In addition to the cash donation, our 

committee is investigating the possibility of hav-

ing the Red Cross collect blood donations from 

our members and friends at the club. Stay tuned 

for further details. 

March 2009 Volume 2, Issue 2 

WELCOME – NEW MEMBERS 

2009 

• The club would like to 

welcome all our new 

members to the club and 

trust that you will all 

enjoy being part of our 

community sporting 

club.  

All members  
• Please remember during 

this busy time to ensure 

that courts are shared 

and that people using 

the courts are actually 

members. Please ask 

people using the courts 

if they are members. 

Please collect court fees 

$20/court/hour and 

hand to committee mem-

ber. Visitors are also 

required to pay court 

fees as well. When courts 

are full, no singles play 

and you must offer to 

play doubles or leave the 

court. Play is limited to 

no more than 30 min-

utes.  

• Please note that you 

must close the padlock 

to remove your key after 

opening the courts. We 

have had someone van-

dalise the court 2 gate 

padlock, which costs us 

all $$ to fix. Also, lock 

gates behind you.  

• Junior players are to be 

supervised by parents. 

The club will not be re-

sponsible for baby sit-

ting duties.   

 

 
OUTSTANDING COMPETTION 

FEES!!!! 

If you have outstanding competi-

tion or membership fees please 

send to: PO BOX 2069 BRIMBANK 

CENTRAL DEER PARK 3023. 

Please support our club so that 

TENNIS COACHING – CLUB PROFESSIONAL GIM KURTI. 

Our club professional coach Gim Kurti is hosting professional tennis coaching at the club, 
so take up the opportunity and give Gim a call today!  

You can contact Gim on 0432 698 093 

SENIOR WINTER 2009 IN-HOUSE COMPETITION SERIES!! 

An in-house tennis series will be played during winter starting on Saturday 

2nd May, 2009 at 1pm. Format will be Davis Cup singles/doubles each week 

for 14 weeks. Finals will be played at the end of the series with great prizes 

and trophies awarded to the winner. We need at least 16 players to register. 

Cost $2 per week per member upfront. Due by 26th April, 2009. See Shane 

for more details.   

Yours In Tennis,DPTC Committee 


